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To the Committee,

I would like to make the following submission to the Abortion Law Reform inquiry: 

I am in no favor at all with the abortion reform as I believe that every life is valuable and every
 life therefore has a right to live, even the unborn. Abortion procedures can be dangerous and
 do permanent damage to a woman's body as well as ongoing emotional and psychological
 damage. 
More attention should be given on educating people or make aware the consequences of
 unsafe sex. Pregnant women should also be informed of all other options besides abortion
 and how does the abortion process look like. Many women have suffered because of the lack
 of information given, even by professionals. 

Please do not make changes to the current law so as to increase the terminations in this
 State. Thank you.

Regards,
Michael Chong
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